
 

Sitro Group Australia Pty Ltd as a precautionary 
measure is undertaking a voluntary recall of the 
Gasmate branded Natural Gas Conversion Kit - 
Model No. NGC10 Purchased since 1st 
December 2008 with a Beams branded 
regulator model No. NG001-00. 
 
There is concern that some components 
included in the kit may not be suitable for all 
appliance applications. 
 
Sitro Group Australia is recalling the product to 
ensure the safety of our customers as an 
ongoing commitment to maintain the highest 
possible standards of safety and product quality 
at all times. 
 
Contact the Sitro Customer Service Line 
PHONE:  1300 1 74876 


